
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

IIoT Product End-of-Life Notice   
End of Life, Last Time Buy and Replacement Announcement 

 

Dear Valued Customers: 

For immediately release, Advantech is announcing the End of Life (EOL) of BB-DR-UPS40. There is not a 

replacement. The BB-DR-UPS40 is a uninterruptible power supply.  

 

Product Part Numbers Affected by This Announcement 

 

Reason for the Change  

⚫ No sales   

 

Key Milestones / Schedule Dates: 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Life Product Suggest Replacement Product Replacement Available Date 

BB-DR-UPS40 N/A N/A 

6/3 

Announcement 

N/A 

Sales Feedback 

N/A 

Forecast Frozen 

N/A 

Phase-out / LTB 

N/A 

Last Shipment 



  

 

 

  

 

 

Important Date Description Date 

Announcement Announcement of this document 2022/6/3 

Sales Feedback 
Sales feedback. If a customer has any problems with the schedule, it may be given 
special treatment. 

N/A 

Forecast Frozen The forecast will be frozen for material preparation. N/A 

Phase-out The product is officially phased out. N/A 

LTB Last time buy for customer order. After this date, no more order will be accepted. N/A 

Last Shipment 
Acceptable shipment date before LTB. Orders with requested DD after this date will 
not be accepted. 

N/A 

 

Contact Windows 

PM Brian Foster / brian.foster@advantech.com / VOIP:509 EXT:271 
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